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When I first heard about the CAFO that is located on Big Creek I found it hard to believe. Oh I know the
basic plan of how the lagoon pond system is supposed to work, in a perfect world. But 6 miles from a
national treasure? The Buffalo River is a rare gem and the risk of spoiling this with hog poop was a
mistake as I see it. Now I also know a lot of money was spent on this CAFO, that the hog farmers work
hard, and that they should get to earn money from this hog factory. But 6 miles from The Buffalo
River?
I do believe it is just a matter of time before there is contamination of Big Creek and therefore the
Buffalo. If it isn'tof going on already, in this area of Karst.
Since the mistake has been made, then perhaps the hog factory could be relocated, before the bigger
mistake of contamination happens.

I do not think this permit should be granted again. I want to enjoy the Buffalo for the rest of my life
and teach my grandchildren to do the same.
Thank you,
Glenda Allison
2835 Hwy 221 So.
Berryville, AR 72616
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